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LETTER DATED 7 MAY 1999 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
CHINA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF

THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I am writing to request Your Excellency to convene an urgent meeting of the
Security Council to discuss the NATO attack at the Chinese Embassy in Belgrade.

(Signed ) QIN Huasun
Ambassador

Permanent Representative of China
to the United Nations
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